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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 5, 1955

Pubco Development, Inc.
Mr. F. G. Daniell

P. O. Box 1419
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of March 31, 1955, in which you
requested that the Pubco State Well No. 14, located in Unit M of Section 36,
Township 30 North, Range 9 West, NMPM, San Juan County, New Mexico,

be considered as a standard 320-acre proration unit in the Blanco-Mesaverde
Gas Pool.

This is to inform you that for the purposes of gas prorationing, the
aforementioned Pubco State Well No. 14 shall be considered as a standard
320-acre proration unit in the Blanco-Mesaverde Gas Peol until such time as
said Section 36 can be resurveyed and an accurate determination of the actual
acreage dedicated to said well be made.

Very truly yours,

W. B. Macey
Secretary-Director

WBM:jh

cc: Oil Conservation Commission
Astec, New Mexico
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June 9, 1953

Pubco Development, Inc,
P.Ce Box 1360
Albuquerqus, New Mexico

Att: Mr. D, W. Reeves
Dear Mr. Reevesi
Enclosed is an approved copy of your Ngtice of Intention to
Drill the #1, State well located in the SWi Sec. 36-30N-9W,
San Juan County,
This Jetter will constitute cancellation of your original location

in the SWi Section 36~30N-9W which was originally approved by this
office and then meved by you, as stated in your letter.

Yours very truly

Emery Ce Arnold
041 & Gas Inspector
District #3

ECAtks
Encl.
cet Re R, Spurrier, Santa Fe,






